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SBDM Committees and Areas of Focus

The North Middle School Site-Based Council chose to cover those areas as outlined in the law and appropriate committees were established. Due to the size of the staff, some areas were combined to make sure as many areas of need as possible were addressed.

1. School Culture and Resources Committee

2. Budget Committee

3. Assessment Committee

4.  Curriculum and Instruction Committee

5.   Planning and Professional Development Committee

School Culture and Resources Committee:

David Allen

Joe Honaker

Martina Johnson

Suzie Knoll

Carla Rasheed

Joe Tucker

Steve Everage

Stephanie Riley

Budget Committee

Marlene Schmitz

Brittany Ford

Stephanie Weakley

Trish Thomas

Cheryl Brooks

Brandon Quick

Jamie Walters

Greg Goodman

Assessment Committee

Lauren Coffey

Jill McDonnell

Lindsey Garced

Jeanette Hollar

Mandy Hanson

Christina Emerson

Alison Larson

Michelle Reynolds

Curriculum and Instruction

Kegan Nall

Susan Froedge

Jennifer Helton

Carla Love

Mary Byard

Steve McCullough

Jesse Daines

Kim Boling/Hunter Morris

Planning and Professional  Development

TJ Percell/Eileen Townsend

Samantha Harper

Mona Fraley

Susan Pfeiffer

Becky Rawlings

James Woods

Shaun Boykins

Mark Smythe

SUCCESSES / COMPLETION OF PROJECTS

· The NMS SBDM Council conducted an achievement gap analysis using the 2009 KCCT data.  Targeted areas received support.

· The NMS SBDM Council allocated Title I funds to hire one instructional assistant to work to lower the student-to-adult ratio in targeted classes. 
· North Middle School received a School Improvement Grant to assist with restructuring.

· With the SIG money, a Behavior Interventionist, a SIG Coordinator, and a School Administrative Manager were hired.

· The Comprehensive School Improvement Plan (CSIP) was reviewed and impact checks were conducted mid-year and approved by the SBDM council.

· NMS began its third year of Literacy First Intensive to impact overall reading and instructional improvement.
· MAP testing was administered to in the fall and spring to add yet another piece of data to identify growth areas for individual students. Targeted students were also given the MAP test in the winter to measure growth.

· Ms. McGray, the principal, continued the Professional Learning Communities to focus on instruction and struggling students.

· Through collaboration with the National Association of School Boards, a Junior Leadership class was established through Project Pass and the National Launch was held here.

· Extended School Services, through daytime waivers and an after-school program, targeted math and reading to further gains.

· The Criterion Writing Program was continued to enhance instruction in the area of writing in all content areas.

· Intervention classes were incorporated into the schedule to enhance instruction for struggling students.

· Licenses of Carnegie Learning’s Bridges to Algebra program were purchased for use with all students.

· The READ 180 program was continued for use with students showing significant deficits in reading.

· Faculty Meetings included learning sessions where new techniques and strategies were modeled and demonstrated.

· The schedule was modified to block math and block reading/language arts.

· NMS continued and refined use of the Kentucky Center for Instructional Discipline to improve school climate.

· A school model to meet the needs of the Kentucky System of Interventions was developed and implemented.

GOALS FOR 2010-11:

· To implement and monitor the strategies and initiatives outlined in the NMS Comprehensive School Improvement Plan.  The CSIP will be monitored through impact checks reported regularly to the SBDM council.
· To analyze assessment data (KCCT and MAP) and student work to continuously monitor and modify instruction to meet the students’ academic needs and to support proficient work.
· To continue to implement research-based instructional practices, embedding technology into instruction and focusing on content specific vocabulary.
· To focus on delivering a rigorous and relevant curriculum while developing meaningful relationships with our students.  
STUDENT ACCOMPLISHMENTS 

· Twenty-six students received a Distinguished rating at the Kentucky Music Educators Association and the band received a Distinguished + rating.

· Tommie Underwood, Adrian Mills, Tinker Reidling, and Darrell Reidling earned the right to wrestle at the State Middle School Wrestling Tournament.

· Tommie Underwood  finished 1st  in his weight division at the State Middle School Wrestling Tournament.

· Tommie Underwood placed 3rd in the National Wrestling competition.

· Tommie Underwood made All-State in Middle School Wrestling.

· Cesar Castro competed in the District Tennis Tournament.

